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February 6, 2025 
 
Attention St. Ferdinand School Parents: 
 
It’s that time of year that we all start planning for the new school year! 
 
This message is about the Financial Aid applications for the 2025/2026 school year.  In order to be 
considered for any financial aid or scholarships, you will first need to complete the Grant & Aid 
application through your FACTS account. Don’t worry if your 2024 taxes aren’t ready yet—you can add 
them later. 

 

Per school and Archdiocesan policy, no student will be considered for financial aid/scholarships 
without an application.  

It’s also important to note that all students with current financial aid must submit the 
application for the 2025-2026 school year, so please make sure it’s completed to ensure 
eligibility. 

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. 

Let me know if you need help with the process or have any questions!  

 
 
Thank you and have a great day, 
Ms. Ginny 
 

 

  

 


